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Kanawha City Church of Christ 
5101 Chesterfield Ave.,  Charleston, W. Va. 25304         office@kccofc.org         304.925.7435 
 

May 23, 2023 

 Morning Assembly 

  May 28, 2023 

Emblem Handout 
  and Usher:  Tom McNeely 
 
Worship Leader 
  and Opening Prayer: Carson Henley 
  
Communion Presider: Matt Gallagher 
 
Contribution Count:  D Hartley & S Dale 
 
Closing Prayer: Tom Winnell 
 
Childcare Class: Alex Guerra 
   
Sound Booth & Pete Williams/        
PowerPoint:   Sara Wood 
  
Usher volunteers needed, please contact Herb 
Kinder.  

  

Privileged To Serve 

Sunday, May 21 

Attendance:     63 

Contribution: $2,040.00 

Fred Songer medical testing 

 

Gene Richardson heart issues. 

 

Helen Stewart, John Shuman, Tom Winnell, Steve Fox, 

Shirley & Chuck Denham, Charla Cline and Lanny Markland 

 

Remember In Prayer 

If you cannot serve as scheduled, please contact 
Tom McNeely at 304.346.5212 

Important Dates 

Contribution and Attendance 

 

Baptisms 

Surprise Valley Youth Camp  June 25 - July 22 

See bulletin board for specific age dates.. 

 
 

 

 

Further information on all meetings can be found on the bulletin board out-

side of the office. 

Welcome to the Family!   

Fred Songer joined our Lord in baptism last 

week.  Fred is Phyllis’s husband and Amy Kuhn’s 

dad. 

Also, Nick Johnson recently had the great pleas-

ure of baptizing his grandchildren, Hayden and 

Grayson Johnson, into the family of God.  Hayden and 

Grayson are both 18 and have just graduated high school. 

Potter Chidrens’ Home 

If you have taken a coin can home 

to collect change for Potter Chil-

drens’ Home, please bring it to the 

office by Sunday, June 25th.  

Everyone thinks forgiveness is a lovely idea until he has 

something to forgive.  -  C. S. Lewis, Mere Christianity 



2 of 2 

 

Kanawha City Church of Christ 
May 23, 2023 

Men’s Bible Class 

The Book Club’s next meeting will be on 

Tuesday, May 23rd, TODAY, at 6:00 pm. 

The meeting will be at Panera Bread, South 

Ridge, South Charleston.  

The book selection for this month’s discus-

sion is The Immortal Life of  Henrietta Lacks 

by Rebecca Skloot. 

Everyone is welcome.  

If you have any questions, please contact Linda Johnson. 

Ladies’ Bible Class 

The Men’s Bible Class meets at the 

church building on Wednesday nights 

from 6:30 pm-7:30 pm. The class is 

studying Paul’s letter to the Philippians.  

Come to grow and enjoy fellowship with  

other men. 

All men are welcome.  If you have any questions, 

please contact Chris Morris. 

The Ladies’ Bible Class meets on 

Wednesday nights from 6:30 pm-

7:30 pm in room 17.  

We are using a new study called 

“Every Good Gift” by Ann Voskamp.  

All ladies are welcome. If you have any questions, 

please contact Sheila Dale. 

If you need free access to RightNow Media, please 

contact the office. 
Sunday Morning Adult Class 

Ladies’ Book Club 

The Sunday Morning Adult Class is continuing 

its study of the book of Romans using a series 

by J.D. Greear found on RightNow Media. 

Call the office, if you need free access to 

RightNow Media. 

If you have any questions, please contact 

Chris Morris or Carson Henley. 

More than 150 years ago, Memorial Day took shape amid the backdrop of the U.S. Civil War. Before it end-

ed, women began decorating the graves of fallen soldiers. In 1868, when May 30 was designated as Deco-

ration Day, loved ones placed flowers on the graves of Union and Confederate soldiers alike. 

 

By 1882, Decoration Day became known as Memorial Day, and soldiers who died in other wars were hon-

ored too. Over time, it became a day to remember all loved ones who have died — in war and otherwise. In 

1971, Congress declared Memorial Day a national holiday to be observed on the last Monday in May. On 

Memorial Day, we pause to remember people who made the ultimate sacrifice for their country and for our 

freedom. We also pray for those who continue serving, especially those in harm’s way.  -  Newsletter News-

letter 

Found ! 

A pair of Foster Grant eyeglasses was 

found in the auditorium last Sunday.  You 

can find them in the office on the desk 

tray. 


